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RS/HA
F.O.H.A
(Friends of Ocker Hill Academy)

We are pleased to announce that our next Disco will be on Monday 7t April!!!

We hope that you are all excited — details as follows:

Venue - St Marks Church Hall
Day -Monday 7" April
Time -Years3,4&5 5.00pm-6.00pm

Cost - £3.00 (this will include a drink)

We will be selling tickets from Monday 31 April - Friday 4*" April, please note that for
health and safety reasons there will be NO TICKET SALES on the door and there will
be a limited number of tickets available. Make sure you keep your ticket as this will be
needed to gain entry.

Can you please fill out and send in the attached form with the £3.00 — as the disco is not
on the academy site this will make sure we have contact details for all children
attending.

A few disco rules: No Chewing Gum
No Mobile Phones

No external Food to be brought in

We look forward to seeing you in your disco clothes and ready to dance!!!!
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Disco Monday 7" April

Child’s Name:
Class:
Parents Name:

Contact Number:

| enclose £3.00 for ticket

** if we have any parents who would be willing to volunteer please
get in touch with the academy office
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